Tobacco Policy

The College District is a tobacco-free institution committed to providing its students and employees a safe and healthy
environment. The use of all tobacco products and any electronic smoking or vapor emitting device shall be prohibited on
all property owned or operated by the College District. This shall include buildings, grounds, sidewalks, and streets. This
policy shall also apply to vehicles owned or operated by the College District. Notice of this tobacco-free policy shall be
displayed at all College District locations.



